 September 14, 2020

Greetings Northern Province Women,

Thinking back on this past year, one word keeps coming to my mind - challenging. We have been challenged in so many ways. One of the most challenging ways for me and I believe most of us was the “Lockdown”, that we all had to do or are still doing. During this time, I have learned patience the most. Patience as we remodeled our kitchen, patience on deciding if we really needed an item at the store or not. Patience in not seeing our children/ grandchildren / family. Thru all of this I have learned, even more so, to trust God: His will and His timing!  God will see us thru this; and we will all learn and grow as we continue to strive to do what is best for all.

All this being said, although we will soon be receiving our new study books, I encourage you all to finish Rev Rights study book and the mission book. Then, as time allows read/ study “Lead me Lord: The Journey of Esther”  by Rev Nasel Ephriam and the mission book” Fruit Filled Stories of Fruitful Lives “ by Rt Rev Sam Gray

 We will not be ordering books for the upcoming 2021-2022 year. The Board wants you to have time to complete 2019-2020 and 2020-2021 books as they are very well written and worth reading and discussing. 


The Provincial Women’s Projects for the next 3 yrs. 2020-2023 are:
  World Outreach 
   Peru Missions 
Unity Women’s Desk 
 Homeland 
Camping Ministries
Open Door

 We encourage each Moravian Women’s groups to help support these ministries.
Without our help these ministries may not be able to help all those in need.


The 2023 Conference Committee is still on track for planning of the conference. The committee has been meeting via zoom and conference calls. Continue to keep them in your pray.  One of the biggest challenges has been not being able to sight visit for location. 


In closing I wish you all a very safe and wonderful year serving our Lord and Savior.

Patricia Baldwin –    NP -President 
